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December 11, 2017 

RIVERSIDE PRESBYTERIAN PRESCHOOL     Upcoming                                                                                                                                                           

  

Snack and Birthday: Charlie 

The Preschool’s website has been redone and looks great!  Check out rpcpreschool.com.  It has an updated 

calendar with dates and times of upcoming events and will have newsletters under the About Us tab. 

 

Christmas Show lines were sent home last week.  Please help your child practice their lines.  Our Christmas Show 

will be at 9:00 am on Thursday, December 21 in the Social Hall.  We will have a party after the Show with a 

special visitor.  Please plan to bring a treat to share.  I hope you will all be able to join us!  Extended families are 

welcome!  Preschool will resume on Tuesday, January 9 after the break.                                                                                                 

                

 

Language Arts 

We will be learning 

the letter and sounds 

for “J.” Think joy, 

jolly and jingle. 

Math 

In math we will graph 

kids’ preference for 

being an elf or a 

reindeer and number 

recognition.   

Social Science   

We will talk about 

giving at Christmas.  

Home Connection 

Talk about the joy of 

giving.  Work on lines 

for the Christmas 

Show.  

 

Activities 

Theme: Christmas and Giving 

Last week we painted with ice cubes, had our pictures taken as 

angels, made a gingerbread person and decorated a gingerbread 

cookie.   

We will be working on making parent gifts, writing a letter to Santa 

to put on a stocking that we will also make. Look for the stockings to 

be hanging in the vestibule at the end of this week or the beginning 

of next week.  We will continue to learn songs and poems for our 

Christmas Show.    

    
        

     


